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Years ago when I was in Hawaii, I learned that much of the sugar cane production 

had moved to the Philippines. The reason was that labor unions had made it so 

expensive to grow sugar cane in Hawaii, companies quit growing it.  The same will 

happen in Oregon with our farms if this bill passes.  Please vote against it. 


